
I have no greater JOY than to hear that my children are walking in truth. 3 John 1:4 
 

 

PRINCIPAL'S PAGE 
Mrs. Emily Anderson                                                                                                                     December 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 ATHLETICS 

The basketball season is underway. Our 
players and coaches are enjoying the larger 
space of the new gym. Teams are practicing 
daily and will begin games on December 8.  

FIRE POSTER WINNERS  

Congratulations to Kaylee Steele (5th) for 
finishing first place in the Lewiston 
community for her fire poster. Jack Pitzen  
(4th) finished second place. Both students won 
cash prizes. Kaylee’s poster advances to the 
next level of competition.  

PEACE POSTER WINNERS 

Sydney Pitzen (6th) and Ella Miller (6th) took 
first and second place respectively in the 
Lion’s Peace Poster Contest. Sydney’s poster 
won first place in the Lewiston area and has 
advanced to the state competition.  

 

Dates to Remember 
Dec. 2 Board of Christian Ed. Meeting 

Dec. 4 Picture Retakes 

Dec. 5 Mid-Quarter 

Dec. 8 BB – RHS at Silo 

Dec. 11 BB – RCLS at Silo 

Dec. 12 BB – Winona at Silo 

Dec. 14 Building Dedication 12:00 pm 

Dec. 17 Children’s Christmas Program 

Dec. 19 BB – Resurrection at Silo 

Dec. 22 BB – St. John’s at Silo 

Dec. 24-Jan.2 No School – Christmas Break 

 

BUILDING DEDICATION 

Sunday, December 14, 12:00 pm 

Please join us for a short service in 
dedication and celebration of the completion 
of our expanded facilities. The dedication 
service will be in the gym. The school 
students will be singing a song also. 

Following the dedication service, there will 
be a potluck meal. Everyone is invited to stay 
for the meal and for fellowship.  

Thank you to all of the members of the 
building committee, and especially to Don 
Thompson for chairing the committee. 
Countless hours were dedicated to the 
project.  

The completed project is a tremendous 
blessing to our church and school.  

 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS SERVICE 

The students have begun their preparations 
for the Children’s Christmas Service. Join us 
on Wednesday, December 17, at 1:00 pm or 
7:00 pm.  

This year’s program, Children of the Heavenly 
Father,  is under the direction of Mrs. Kim 
Olson is the director and the students are 
accompanied by Mrs. Carmene Pangrac 

OPERETTA DIRECTOR NEEDED 

The Board of Christian Education is looking 
for a willing individual to direct this year’s 
operetta. Please contact Mrs. Anderson if 
you are interested.  

 

  


